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garden spaces include: limited sunshine in the area behind McFeetors Hall, lack of consistent maintenance, high 

staff turnover in previous years. Uncertain who will spearhead garden plots this year, in the last year the faculty 

and staff played a greater role than the students in looking after the garden.  The CSO may be interested in playing 

a larger role in the garden moving forward to better facilitate faculty and staff participation.  It also needs to be 

made clear what the parameters of garden access are - is it open to the public, or only members of the school 

community?  It isn’t feasible to produce food for commercial purposes in plots accessible to the public (can’t assure 

quality and quantity).  The herb garden is being used on a small scale.   

Purchasing 

The purchasing project previously to be undertaken by Melissa, but she has moved to Institutional Analysis.  Alana 
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online fillable forms.   

Another issue that has been brought forth by three separate student groups and several offices is access to sinks for 

washing mugs, Tupperware and other drinking containers.  One possible solution is to use the sink in the serving 

area of the Riddell Hall Cafeteria, located by the salad station.  It can be used by the public and is always stocked 

with hand soap, although it could also be stocked with dish soap.  However, this sink is very inconspicuous and 

difficult to find unless you know about it.  Another potential solution is the high pressure rinsers used in bars for 

beverage containers. 

4 Part Sustainability Workshop Series (12:30-1:30) beginning on February 27th.  Information available on Campus 

Sustainability website.  It was requested for summary of proceedings at each worksh
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resource intensive and until now, improving performance rather than pursuing third-party certification for existing 

buildings has taken priority.  Facilities would like to explore possibility of third party certification, since most 

practices are already in place. 

There has been an overall institutional emphasis on emissions reductions, and the University has been very 

successful in this area, both overall, and comparatively to other institutions. 

 

Action items Person responsible Deadline 

Review options for third party certifications (three different rating 
options) for facilities. 

Alana Lajoie-O’Malley 

and Len Cann 

 

 

| Policy Review Update |   

Update 

See above: Finance, Governance and Admin 

 

Note: Watched “Creative Campus” Video 

 

 


